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A massive thank you, once again, to all of the  families of Blue Class.  You have been so 
brilliant throughout, patient with us getting to grips with new technology (!?) and have given 
so much time and effort to support your children with their home learning.  Big respect that 

was no small task on top of jobs,  helping other siblings and just life in general.  Thank you!  

Since returning last week, the children of Blue Class have settled so well. They have shown a 

activities to reconnect with our friends, rebuild our class team, explore our emotions and 
have fun!  
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Indigo Class have had a great couple of weeks back in school. 
They are all so pleased to be back amongst their friends and in 
the classroom learning altogether again. In the last couple of 

weeks they have been reconnecting with each other in a range of 

creating really imaginative group presentations which they shared 
with the rest of class. They have been reflecting on their lockdown 
experiences and have talked openly and honestly about how this 
has affected them. They have shown a huge amount of resilience 

and are working  really hard each and every day.  
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